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July 15, 2014 

 

The July meeting of the CRC committee was held July 15th in the annex.  Those present were Pat Speer, 
Ron Gerlach, Bob Stockinger, Gwen Imhoff, and Billie Velazquez.  Previous notes were reviewed. 

 

Unfinished Business 

 

The Hurricane Seminar was a huge success!  The sign-in sheet had 62 names listed, and probably some 
did not sign in.  The speaker was Roland Garcia from the City of Pearland, who spoke for about an hour 
answering questions from the audience.  He also gave each person a booklet concerning any and 
everything needed to know about hurricane preparedness.  

Home Depot sent three of their representatives with a generous amount of flashlights for the people 
attending.  They gave a gas grill for their special door prize, and Daoud Karam was the lucky winner! 

The CRC committee also gave gift cards for lucky door prize winners!  Cookies, coffee and water were 
served.   

 

New Business 

 

The Health Fair Seminar (Saturday talk) will be held in the ballroom on September 20th at 2:00 p.m.  The 
Red Cross will attend along with one or two other guests.   

The CRC committee proposed a budget for 2015 as follows: 

1.  Saturday Talk  $100 
2. General Fund  $150 
3. Hurricane Seminar $150 
4. Health Fair  $150 
5. Possible 2 mail outs  $1000 

The committee wanted to inquire if the deed restriction letters were still pending action, and as to who 
might be handling this for Bellavita.  The CRC also would like to endorse purchasing another defibrillator. 
This will be presented to the Board. 

There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at 11:10 a.m.  The next CRC meeting will be 
held the third Tuesday in August (8-19). 

Respectfully submitted, Billie Velazquez 



 

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, Billie Velazquez 


